
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref:  RHE/LWO 
 
10 March 2025 
 
Dear Year 11 Parent or carer 
 
Year 11 update:  10 March 2025 
 
Firstly, I would like to take the opportunity to congratulate Year 11 students on their conduct and attitude over the last 

two weeks as they sat their final set of mock examinations. It was a pleasure to see them enjoying their rewards on 

Friday afternoon. 

 

I would also like to inform you of a change to the Pastoral Team in Year 11 from Monday 10 March. Miss Brazil, Head 

of Year, has left us to take on a new opportunity within a different trust. Moving forward to ensure that the Year 11 

students are fully supported over the coming weeks, as they approach their GCSEs, the students will be supported by 

two members of the Senior Leadership Team as well as a Pastoral Manager. 

 

Mrs Hyde, Assistant Principal, will be overseeing the Pastoral side of the year group and Mr McLeish, Associate 

Assistant Principal, will be offering Academic and Exams support to the year group. Miss Rawlings will still be the 

allocated Pastoral Manager for the year group, Mrs Piesse and Mrs Barnes will also continue to work with students 

who need additional support. As always, you can contact the team through the year group email address. 

Year11team@TA.clf.uk 

 

This email box is monitored throughout the day and staff will respond in line with our school communication policy. If 

you have an urgent concern, please contact either Mrs Hyde or Mr McLeish directly. 

 

I would like to thank you for your ongoing support and the Year 11 team look forward to working with you over the 

coming weeks to prepare your child for the upcoming exams. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs R Hyde 

Assistant Principal – Inclusion and SEND 

Rachel.hyde@clf.uk 
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